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NEWSLETTER 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THE                                 
NEWSLETTER WILL BE PRODUCED AND 
SENT HOME FORTNIGHTLY INSTEAD OF 

WEEKLY. 
 

INFORMATION AND DETAILS OF EVENTS 
CAN ALWAYS BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE 

Diary Dates: 
January 

10th Y3 Booth Museum Trip - Picasso am / Turner pm 

10th  Lodge Hill Meeting (current Y4)                    15.30-16.00 

11th  Y3 Booth Museum Trip - Dali am 

20th  Six a Side Football - Lancing  TBC 

  JK THEATRE ARTS   
drama club starts next Monday 

9th January  3.15-4.15 and  

every Monday thereafter. 

The first session is FREE 

It would be lovely to have some of the                      

enthusiastic children we taught during the                

residential week workshop last year! 

Please pick up a registration form from the 

school reception. 

Headteacher Message  

Dear Parents and carers, 
Happy New Year and welcome back to a new term. I hope you 
had a relaxing and enjoyable break and that Santa brought you 
what you deserved! It was wonderful to see our children back 
looking ship-shape and Bristol fashion and ready for the new 
challenges and adventures that will come their way. Not the least 
of which is coping with the rather chilly winter weather. Please do make sure that 
your child comes in to school with a suitable coat!  
“Tomorrow, is the first blank page of a 365 page book. Write a good one.” ― Brad Paisley  

Have a lovely weekend       Mr P Newbold 

Year 3 Booth Museum - TRIP CANCELLED 

As you are aware Year 3 were due to visit the Booth Museum on Tuesday 10thand Wednesday 11th 
January to enhance their learning for this term.  Unfortunately, due to a shortfall of voluntary                      

contributions and lack of  parent helpers we have no alternative but to cancel the trip.  School has 
historically been able to make up the financial shortfall for trips and visits but due to ever reducing 
funding, which is borne out by the Worthless Campaign, we are not in a position to continue to do 

this. 
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